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CropLife International conducted an analysis of potential changes of the IESTI equations, as proposed 
in the conclusion of a workshop conducted by several regulatory authorities in Sep 2015..  

 
On Monday 25 April during after plenary at 17.15 to 18:15, CropLife will present a number of case 
studies to illustrate our main concerns:  1.) Potential loss of a significant number of MRLs 2.) Overly 
conservative exposure assessment 3.) Risk communication challenges . 
 
As the proposed revision of the IESTI equations are not related to a current lack of consumer 
protection, CropLife advocates for an elaborated approach, considering the full impact of all changes 
on trade and on risk communication. For more details see CRD15. 


